
 
 

December 2020 
 
Greetings from the South once again. Things have finally cooled down to nice 
spring weather. I have planted my jalapeños and various herbs and a flower 
garden. Now we wait. We have not seen rain for 9 months so things are dry but at 
least we have water and look forward to seeing things grow. 
 
In our last letter, Susan and I shared with you about two of our former students, 
Manuel and Marta, and the church they have planted (established). We are not 
talking about a building but rather a body of people. It has been so good to watch 
what God has been doing in this little town of Maytorena where adults are now 
coming to hear the teaching of the Word of God and various ones have put their 
faith in the finished work on the Cross. Good things are happening. Funds have 
come in and a bathroom has been built.  Enough funds are there to start a 
foundation and put a roof over their heads so God is building His church in the 
spiritual and physical realm. 
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The new church 
continues to grow 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Bible school (CEC) is moving full steam ahead for startup in January. By faith 
we will finish all 14 weeks this year. Please be praying with us. We also have more 
students that want to come which has never happened this early in the year. 
Normally we don’t know how many we will have till the day before classes begin 
so we are very much encouraged. 
 
A to you all and thank you for standing with us in this awesome 

job of making disciples of Jesus. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   

 

Starting with the basics – 
Building the bathroom. 

                     Howard and Susan Dyck; Serving the Lord in San Carlos, Sonora, Mexico. 
Emails: howarddyck@ethnos.ca; susandyck@ethnos.ca      Phone from US and  

Canada: 250-275-4686 

In His Hands, 

Howard & Susan 
 

mailto:susandyck@ethnos.ca

